
 

December 27, 2016  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2016-0089 Lakefront Utilities Inc. Cost Objection 
 
We are in receipt of the cost objection of Lakefront Utilities Inc. of December 22, 2016. Unfortunately 
counsel is out of the province and requires some materials not available at this location to prepare a 
response to the objection.  In addition, there are DNS problems associated with the PIAC central server 
that are being remedied with some difficulty arising as a result of Christmas holiday-related staff 
absences (temporary Email coordinates are being used for this correspondence).  In the circumstances , 
we are requesting an extension of the time for reply to the cost objection to Wednesday January 4, 
2017.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan 
Counsel for VECC 
 
Cc.  Adam Giddings , agiddings@lusi.on.ca 
Intervening Parties 
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